
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Lower Heath Athletics Competition: 23rd June 

• New Starters Family Lunch: 29th June 

• Year 6 Transition Days: 3rd-5th July 

• Lower Heath transition Day: 7th July 

• School Sports Afternoon: 10th July 

• New Starters Afternoon Tea: 12th July 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Family Bingo this week! Again, it was lots of fun and some families were luckier 
than others!  The competition was fierce! 
 
The children have been working really hard on their assessments this week – well done to all of them!   
 
We have had a couple of days of 100% attendance this week which is brilliant!  I thought it might be useful to send you this 
link which gives details about minor illnesses and whether you children are well enough to attend school or not. It gives 
useful advice relating to coughs and sore throats which are OK to come to school with but with a high temperature, keep 
them at home. If at all unsure, please send your child in to school; we will always contact you if we feel they are too unwell. 
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 
 
Next week, we begin preparations for our summer fair. Monday, 26th June after drop off, we have a parent get together 
so sort out the logistics. Everyone is welcome to come along for a coffee and a chat. If you are unable to join us but would 
like to offer help, please drop me or Mrs Jenkins a line. Friday, 30th June, we have a NON-UNIFORM DAY in exchange 
for donations for the tombola – bottles, toiletries, nick-nacks etc. Thank you in advance! 
 
Thursday, 29th June, we welcome our new Robin class parents in for their family lunch. 
 
Lower Heath children really excel at art!  As a result, we are holding a whole school art day on Friday, 30th June to 
celebrate their talents. Each child will work on a piece of art work inspired by an artist through the ages.  The aim is                           
to produce a polished piece which we are going to display in our school hall gallery, ready for viewing at the                                    
summer fair. There will be a chance for you purchase your child’s piece of art work at the summer fair. The                              
children will love doing this; it will give real purpose to their learning. 
 
Hope to see some of you at our parents coffee morning next week! 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Finley, Ava S and Alfie who have 
a birthday this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbird Class: Alfie 
Robin Class: Darcie 
Skylark Class: Niall and Arthur 
Kingfisher Class: Cleo and Chloe 
Owl Class: Philippa and Gabrielle 
 

Friday, 23rd June 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

WORSHIP  
This half term’s Christian Value is Fellowship.  
We will investigate its meaning and how we can show 
this value in school and in our wider community. 
 
 

 

• Summer Fair: 14th July 

• Annual Reports to Parents: 14th July 

• Reserve Sports Afternoon: 17th July 

• Drama Club Performances: 18th and 19th July 

• Year 6 Leavers Assembly: 25th July 

• Break up: 26th July 
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